THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20540

AMERICAN FOLKLIFE CENTER ' October 22, 1982

Dear Mary Ann Anders:

Many thanks for forwarding to me the photographs
and short biography of Nathan Edward Galloway and his artistic
park in Foyil, Oklehoma. It is a wonderful example of what
some people now cell environmental art, and it held an even
more special interest for me, since I am a fiddler.

The Americsn Folklife Center has been trying to keep
track of the number of such examples of environmental art or
environmentel folk art, and has been in touch with a number of
people around the country asbout their documentation and pre-
servation. I am delighted to add the photographs of Mr. Galloway
and his work to our files, and I appreciate your thinking of
us.

Sincerely yours,

Alan Jabhbour
Diregtor

Dr. Mary Ann Anders
2216 University
- Stillwater, Oklahoma ThOTL
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